Back to school on Formentera
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Rafael Gonzalez, chair of the Formentera Council's Office of Infrastructure, reported today on
the maintenance operations carried out this summer at the island's three public schools, framing
the work as crucial “to making our kids' return to the classroom as smooth as possible”.

Aided by employees from outside firms, the Council's technical personnel painted the two
buildings of Mestre Lluis Andreu primary school —as well as the schools in Sant Ferran de Ses
Roques and la Mola— inside and out. Council employees also did regular maintenance, of
electrical fixtures, lightbulbs and taps, at all three schools. The price tag on the maintenance
work ran roughly 23,500 euros.

Making entry at la Mola school pedestrian-only

Councillor Gonzélez also referred to another change on the arterial that runs just in front of la
Mola's local primary and early-learning school. Vehicle traffic was blocked on a stretch of carrer
Angela Ferrer de la Mola “to make getting to and leaving school a little bit safer”. The new
pedestrian zone is marked off by four points, two at the entrance and two at the exit. The
changes there came with a price tag of 6,500 euros.




